
 

 

MEDIA INVITE                                                                      03 May 2019    

 

First shipment of citrus in breakbulk vessel to China 

 

The Minister of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries, Mr Senzeni Zokwana in 

collaboration with the Citrus Growers Association (CGA) invite members of the 

media to witness the first citrus breakbulk vessel shipment to China.  

 

This follows rigorous negotiations and signing of a protocol between the South 

African government and China. The protocol also allows co-loading of China 

shipment with consignments for Japan and or South Korea in separate 

compartments. 

 

Date:  Monday, 06 May 2019 

Venue:  18 Davey Road, Maydon Wharf fruit terminal       

Time: 12:00 

 

Kindly RSVP with Rincert Moremi on 073 347 0391 or RincertM@daff.gov.za   

 

For more information, contact: 

Spokesperson: Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries 

Mr Khaye Nkwanyana 

Media Liaison Officer 

MLO.Minister@daff.gov.za  

Tel. 083 952 9723 
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